7 20073-7-016

DE THE OF PARTY

QUESTICNAIRE.

The following brief questionaire has been published in the last two national newsletters - more replies are desperately needed. Please jot down your replies on this sheet and send it to:

The Secretary, P. C. Box 7095, Wellesley Street, AUÇKLAND.

Information of this sort can be used in dealing with the Media and helps us to see how our Home Birth Group is reaching potential parents.

1. Why did you chose to have a home birth?

Didn't want to be away from the prest of the bandy foundy

Dest of the bandy.

Danny

Collington.

Where did you get your first information—

Citizens' advice, Family Planning,

G. P. etc.

Family Planning Association Notice—

Board ~ Wellington.

3. . Was your home birth all you had hoped for?